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“Why staying “reassuringly dull” works for HarbourVest” - Investors’ Chronicle 

In February 2022, HVPE featured prominently in an article in the Investors’ Chronicle. Richard Hickman, 
Managing Director at HVPE, was interviewed for the piece discussing how the trust differs from its peers 
and addresses the potential challenges ahead. The piece highlights HVPE’s merits including its 
“significant diversification” and strong returns versus its peers. The piece presents Richard’s view on 
HVPE’s ability to “cope with the current challenging environment”, pointing to the fund’s focus on 
venture and growth investments and primary funds as significant factors. This view is supported by 
Investec analysts who “still expect HarbourVest to keep delivering superior long-term returns”.  

The article can be viewed here. 

https://www.investorschronicle.co.uk/news/2022/02/24/why-staying-reassuringly-dull-works-for-harbourvest/

